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Stoughton Utilities Now Accepting Scholarship Applications 
 

Stoughton Utilities encourages local high school seniors to submit an application for the Public 

Power Scholarship. The utility offers the annual scholarship in an effort to support young people 

from the community who plan to attend a technical school, college or university after graduation. 

Utility staff will award the $1,000 scholarship to a Stoughton High School student in May of 

2020.  

To be eligible for the scholarship, students or their parents/guardians must be Stoughton Utilities 

customers. The scholarship recipient will be chosen based on the submitted application materials. 

 

“At Stoughton Utilities, we make it a priority to support our neighbors in the community, 

especially young people who are just starting out. We thought a scholarship would be a good 

way to show them that we care and want them to succeed,” said Utilities Director Jill Weiss. 

 

The scholarship is made possible through community relations funding from the utility’s not-for-

profit wholesale power provider WPPI Energy. All scholarship applications are due by May 1, 

and the recipient will be announced in May. For application materials, contact the utility at 608-

873-3379 or visit stoughtonutilities.com. 
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